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At Maersk, we continuously strive to provide you with reliable, high-quality service tailored to your 

specific needs. To maintain our commitment to excellence, we will be implementing an update to 

intermodal rates for Colombia starting September 1st, 2024. 

This change aligns with the current regulations governing minimum prices for land transportation of 

goods in the country. The update will be effective on Maersk.com from August 24 (NON-FMC) and 

from September 22 (FMC). 

We deeply appreciate your trust in Maersk and remain dedicated to meeting your transportation 

needs in the best possible way. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 

You can find the contact details for our local offices at the following link: 

https://www.maersk.com/local-information/latin-america/colombia 
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